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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Public hearing to consider the report of the Administrative Law Judge concerning the Cigarette/Tobacco
license held by Fa Khir, Inc., d/b/a Fa Khir at 2430 University Avenue West.

See attached Findings of Fact, Conclusions and Recommendation submitted by the Administrative Law Judge
on January 3, 2013.

Imposition of $1,000.00 matrix penalty.

File #: PH 13-8, Version: 1

City of Saint Paul Printed on 3/6/2019Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

